
 
 

Bower Park Transitional Housing Facility 
 

AHCCCS is excited to report construction is underway to establish the new Bower Park 

Transitional Housing Facility on the southwest corner of 24th Street & Van Buren in Phoenix. 

AHCCCS and ADOA have collaborated to build the new facility, which will provide 

transitional housing for 50 AHCCCS members with a Serious Mental Illness (SMI) 

designation who are experiencing, or at-risk of, homelessness. Residents will be allowed 

to live at Bower Park for up to two years. The facility is designed to support members with 

skill building to help them transition to traditional housing. Bower Park will be a pet-friendly 

environment where residents will be allowed to live with their pets.  

 

An adjacent health care clinic is also being built, where AHCCCS members will be able to 

receive physical and behavioral health care. Copa Health will provide services at the facility 

after winning a competitive Request for Proposal. The building was designed by LEA 

Architects with a trauma-informed, gender inclusive approach with input from subject matter 

experts from AHCCCS, homeless shelters, and health care clinics. On-site construction 

oversight is led by ADOA and managed by Colton Construction. Funding for the facility is 

provided to AHCCCS by the Governor’s Office and ADOA with funding from the American 

Resue Plan Act (ARPA), as well as State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF). The 

Bower Park Transitional Housing Facility is scheduled to open in the summer of 2025.  

 

Shelter Features 

50 Beds with Personal Storage 

Activity Room with Patio 

Warming Kitchen 

Pet-friendly with Outside Dog Run 

On-site Laundry 

Hot Room for Prevention of Bed Bugs 

 

Health Care Clinic Features 

Outpatient Primary Care 

Outpatient Behavioral Health Therapy & Psychiatry 

Lab Services 

High Quality Health Care Providers 

Services Delivered with Compassion, Integrity, Accountability, and Innovation 

 


